
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Writing Workshop 

Dear Year 1 Parents 

We are holding Writing Workshops in the School Hall for each Year 1 class on Monday 
25th November. We will share with you how and why we teach writing the way we do at 
Westacre Infant School. 

We will also provide you with useful tips and ideas regarding activities and support that 
you could use with your children at home. 

The sessions will involve a short presentation and after that there will be an opportunity to 
practise these skills with your children.  

The time slots allocated for your child’s class are as follows: 

9:00 – 9:45am Mrs Taylor and Mrs Smith’s class 

10:00 – 10:45am Miss Phillip’s class 

11:00 – 11:45am Mrs McDermott’s class    

We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

L Taylor   

Mrs Linsey Taylor 
Key stage 1 Lead  
English Lead  

 


